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TENTH FLOOR BASSETT TOWER

May7, 1954

Emery C. Arnold, Director
Oil Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 697

New Mexico
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Re: gsan Juan 32-9 Unit No. 17

SW 8-31-9

Dear Sir:

Please hold confidential all information on the above named well

for the maximum time limit allowed by the Oil Conservation Com-

mission regulations.

Yours very truly,
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E. J Coel
Senior Petroleumn Engineer
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